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Maryland’s Licensed Firearms Dealers – Licensing Portal / Email Update 

LD-FRU-16-004 

   
The Maryland Department of State Police, Licensing Division, is pleased to 

announce the official Go-Live date for our 77R automation project.  With feedback 

from our Regulated Firearms Dealers, in over ten of our automation training sessions, 

we are going live with our Licensing Portal on Sunday, January 1, 2017.  We will no 

longer accept paper applications at that time. 

 

With our Go-Live date approaching quickly, we are now in the process of 

creating user accounts for our Regulated Firearms Dealers.  A user account will be 

created for each active firearms dealer and sent to the email address we have on file.  

Please be advised, this email address will be the official point-of-contact for all of our 

dealers and will be associated with your official log-in information.  We are requesting 

all Regulated Firearms Dealers provide us with their current email address to make the 

account creation process as seamless as possible.  Please see the link below to submit, 

confirm or update your email address.  Please submit your email update no later 

than November 14, 2016. 

 
EMAIL ADDRESS UPDATE FORM 

 

 If you have any questions regarding the email address update, please contact Mr. 

Trevor Allen at trevor.allen@maryland.gov.  He may also be contacted at 410-653-

4537.  If you have any questions regarding the Licensing Portal or 77R automation, 

contact msp.automation@maryland.gov. 
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